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BOARD NOTICE 812 OF 2025

SOUTH AFRICAN PHARMACY COUNCIL 

CRITERIA TO ACCREDIT A COURSE TO BE COMPLETED BY FOREIGN-
QUALIFIED PHARMACY TECHNICIANS 

The South African Pharmacy Council intends to publish in terms of Sections 3(e)(i), 33 
and 34 of the Pharmacy Act, 53 of 1974, read together with the Regulations relating to 
pharmacy education and training, the Criteria to accredit a course to be completed by 
foreign-qualified Pharmacy Technicians. 

Interested parties are invited to submit, within 30 days of publication of this notice, 
substantiated comments on or representations regarding the proposed Criteria. 
Comments must be addressed to the Registrar, for the attention of the Company 
Secretary, via email, at: BN@sapc.za.org. 

SCHEDULE 

CRITERIA TO ACCREDIT A COURSE TO BE COMPLETED BY FOREIGN 
QUALIFIED PHARMACY TECHNICIANS 

MR VM TLALA 
REGISTRAR 
Address:  591 Belvedere Street, Arcadia, Pretoria, 0083,  

Private Bag X40040, Arcadia, 0007. Telephone: 0861 7272 00 

To obtain the full content of this Board Notice, please visit the ‘Proposed Legislation’ 
section on the South African Pharmacy Council’s website: 
https://www.sapc.za.org/Legislation_Proposed  




